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Hartford Infant and Preschool & Hartford Junior School Newsletter  Friday 25th April 2025 

Headteacher Highlights... 

 

• Welcome back to School for the Summer Term. 

• We enjoyed our Sparky Start Days for our new whole school enquiry on Brazil. We 

met Mr Leon from Brazil, we had a drumming session, made Carnival masks and 

enjoyed a Samba dancing lesson. 

• Welcome to any new starter parents who will be joining our school from September 

2025. See below for the forthcoming Stay & Play sessions 2025. 

 



Our school has been invited to participate in a fantastic art competition taking place across 

Cambridgeshire! This is a brilliant opportunity for our children to showcase their creativity 

and have their artwork displayed as part of the Eco-Festival on Saturday 17th May at 

Cambourne Village College. There are great prizes to be won.  

The deadline for entries is Saturday 10th May 2025. All entries should be sent to 

Cambourne Village College (Sheepfold Lane, CB23 6FR, clearly marked Eco-art competition 

or dropped off at reception).  Good luck everyone – we can't wait to see their amazing work! 
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